From: Patrick Piller

To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Proposed Rulemaking Regarding Election Rules
Date: Friday, August 4, 2023 8:03:38 AM

Madame Secretary of State, I'm writing to voice my support for the proposed changes to the
election rules in Colorado, I have been a citizen of Colorado and an active voter here for over
13 years, Colorado leads the country in access, transparency and accuracy, these proposed
rules will only serve to enhance that standing. We do not want, or need to go back to the
"Good ol' Days" of day of, in person paper ballots, reinforcing and clarifying the existing rules
and processes as well as providing enhanced security for ballot boxes, the elected officials,
and the citizens who oversee our elections is my priority.

I support these changes.
Sincerely,
Patrick Piller

Mancos, CO 81328





